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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great week learning all about 

zoo animals. We read lots of books, 

watched some cool videos, added zoo 

animals to our Legos and blocks, wrote in 

our journals about their favorite zoo 

animals, and even used stamps to create 

their own zoo. We also did some zoo 

animal tracing, counting, sorting, and 

shadow matching. We practiced the letter 

Z using Play-Doh, chalk boards, paint 

dobbers, and iPads. We played Zingo, 

Whose Nose, worked floor puzzles, and 

rotated through several alphabet centers. 

In Religion we talked about how Jesus is 

our shepherd and watches over us like his 

sheep.  

       

Upcoming Events 

April   28 – Book orders due                        

May     16 – 8th Grade Graduation 6 pm                 

May     17 – Pre-K Graduation 6 pm                  

May     18 – Pre-K 12:00 dismissal              

This will be our last day.                      

We have made it through the alphabet and 

will continue to review letters. We will be 

learning about Bugs/Insects. 

Show and Tell will be on Wed., May 3rd.   

Snacks for next week:                                       

Monday – Emerie                                               

Tuesday – Paisley                                        

Wednesday – Lillian’s 5th Birthday (Aug. 6th)                                      

Thursday – Garrett’s 5th Birthday (July 24th)                                          

Friday – Ezra   

  

 

Notes: 

Our last day of school for preschool and pre-k will be on Thursday, May 18th with a noon 

dismissal. We will be having a morning of outside fun (weather permitting) on our 

playground with our preschool friends. We would love to have any available parents to come 

join us from 9-11 am if you have completed the Child Protection Training. We will have lunch 

at 11:00 and then dismiss at 12:00. (You are welcome to stay for lunch as well.) Pick up will 

be at the side preschool door (near the little playground) since the older students will be 

on the back parking lot at that time. 

Have a GREAT weekend! 
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